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Dear Secretary of the Board Poliquin,

Every American should have easy access to a credit union for financial services.  As a member/owner I feel that my
 credit union always represents my best interests.  The credit union has many programs in place to meet my banking
 needs and offers many programs for others in my community.  Unfortunately, my credit union is only open to a
 very limited number of people in my community.  I support any new regulation that can make my credit union
 available to more people, as it is the best place in my area to for banking services.

Please pass the proposed rule as soon as possible so that more people can join credit unions.

Sincerely,

Chelsey Kremer
1521 35th St S Apt 303
Fargo, ND 58103
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